Regular Monthly Meeting June 8, 2000

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, June 8, 2000, 6:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Sherry Wehr and Rick Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

The police report was read.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Rick Flora to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to approve the approve the Patlel Partners, Subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Department of Environmental Services.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to approve the Garl/Kalajainen., Subdivision, contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Department of Environmental Services.

Public Comment:

Mr. Oran Allen asked if a dangerous curve sign could be placed on the Savannah Road near the Old Pittsburgh Road intersection. For Rough up signed Ace,

Mr. William Alexander, asked what the shed was for at the park.

Mr. Bob Hinton, asked what type of building was being built next to the Dairy Queen.

Mr. Sam Garver questioned the hours worked by the employees of the Road Department.

Mr. Gene Pavia asked if the township police were contracted for the auction on Cass Street.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Rick Flora to adjourn.